Morgan Stanley

June 2nd, 2022

Roger León, Superintendent Newark Board of Education 765 Broad Street Newark, NJ 07102

Re: Donation for Malcolm X Shabazz H.S.

Dear Superintendent León:

In an effort to support the students of Newark, my family is excited to support the students at Malcolm X Shabazz High School so they can achieve success. We feel a special connection going back more than a century ago when my grandfather Marc I Jonas attended South Side High School from 1918 through 1922. Today, I have had the pleasure of getting to know Principal Buckman and other dedicated MXSHS faculty and staff. My family would like to offer a \$10,000 donation of to the Newark Board of Education.

This donation would come directly from my family and I am hopeful it can be 25% matched by my employer Morgan Stanley during this year's annual giving campaign.

These donated funds are for the intended purpose of helping Malcom X Shabazz establish a year-round Food Pantry which provides dry-goods, produce, bread, washing detergent and other essentials (sanitary/hygiene products, etc) to help support the health and wellbeing of the students.

We are very happy to support the students in the city of Newark and look forward to the great things to come as we place children at the center of all decisions.

Sincerely,

Adam M Jonas